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Today is a 
full day of 

school. 
School 

begins at 
7:50 am. 

 
If you arrive 
after 8:00am, 

you are 
LATE. 

 

BRYANT   DAILY   BULLETIN 
Thursday, May 23, 2019 

“A” Day  

2018-19 
Athletics  
You must  

have an athletic 
physical on file 

to try 
out for any 

sport. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
LINE 

 
 (313) 827-2901. 

If your student will 
be absent or late 
for any reason, 
please call the 

attendance line.  

PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER 

 
Please remind your child to check the  

Student Item Pickup Board located in the 

hallway between the main doors and office for 

items that have been dropped off.  We post a 

large note 

 with the student name on the board.   

They should remove the note and bring it to the  

office to retrieve the item. This includes, but 

 is not limited to: lunch, homework, instruments, 

keys, money, backpacks, donuts, gym clothes, 

 socks, shoes, swim gear, books etc. This is to 

 reduce the interruptions in the classroom. 

 

The office staff will not interrupt 
classes for  

forgotten/ dropped off items. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

You get to design the cover of next year’s planner (2019-2020).  Follow the 
directions to get started.  Make sure you turn in your design by Thursday, May 

23rd to Mrs. Reynaert in room 52. 
 

1. Create school-appropriate design on the paper INSIDE the box. 

2. Use at least 2 or more colors. 

3. Create a design that at least 90% (most) of the students can relate to. 

4. Try to stick to more pictures than words. 

Make sure you sign your name on the bottom right so everyone knows who 
made the art work! 

 

Come see Mrs. Reynaert for an entry form ASAP! 
 

 
 

NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, 5/24 through MONDAY, 5/27 due to Memorial Day Holiday. 



 
  
Morning and afternoon traffic in and around Bryant can be very 

busy.  We have a separate lane for bus use.  The bus lane on 
Rex Street is dedicated for busses ONLY during the morning 

drop-off and afternoon pick-up times to allow busses to safely 
load and unload students.  Please do not enter the bus lane 

between 7:30am-8:15am or 2:30pm-3:30pm.   
 

Thank you in advance for your support! 
 

SEE NEXT PAGE(S) FOR MORE INFORMATION… 



 
 

NATIONAL JUNIOR HONOR SOCIETY 
 

1. The last NJHS Meeting for current members is this Friday, 
May 17th in Mrs. Bailey's room from 7:20 to 7:30. All 

members should attend. 

 

2. The National Junior Honor Society is collecting donations for 
the Dearborn Animal Shelter. Please see the posters in the 
hallway for details about what can be dropped off. You can 
drop your donations off to Mrs. Bailey's room by Thursday, 
May 23rd. Please help the NJHS support the animal shelter! 

 

3. There will be a meeting for all current 6th and 7th graders 
who are interested in joining the National Junior Honor 

Society next year. At this meeting, you will be given your 
application to work on over the summer and you will learn 
how to fill it out. You only need to attend one meeting date. 

You may come on Tuesday, May 21st after school from 3:00 
to 3:30, Wednesday, May 22nd after school from 3:00 to 
3:30, or Thursday, May 23rd before school from 7:30 to 

7:50. 

 

-Mrs. A. Bailey 

  



 

LEVAGOOD PARK INFO 
 
 

Students in 6th and 7th grade are invited to attend the student success 

celebration at Levagood Park. Students must follow the core values, work 

hard, and have minimal behavior issues. 

The teachers of Bryant Middle School will be chaperoning our annual 

celebration at Levagood on Wednesday, June 13, 2019. 

Students who hope to attend must: 

1. Have good attendance. Students with excessive tardiness and/or 

absences will not be permitted to participate 

2. Turn in their completed permission slip (attached) and $5.00 fee 

to the advisory teacher by, Friday, May 31st. (Cash only please.) 

3. Have cleared all of their school fines and fees (classroom, 

textbook, cafeteria, and library). 

4. Be a student in “good standing” on June 13th (not suspended). 

Any student suspended after April 9th will forfeit his/her 

opportunity to attend and the money paid. Any student is 

assigned three or more detentions after April 8th, 2019, will 

forfeit his/her chance to attend and the money paid.  Any student 

with multiple suspensions this school year may be excluded. 

5. Not be failing classes and/or missing multiple assignments, or 

he/she will forfeit his/her opportunity to attend and the money 

paid. 

Permission slip (attached) and $5.00 cash must be turned in to the 

advisory teacher no later than Friday, May 31st. 

6th & 7th Grade Levagood Permission Slip 
  

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1inDaORTF0j-R6T829-vFGbZI3rVaYOlm
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1inDaORTF0j-R6T829-vFGbZI3rVaYOlm
https://bryant.dearbornschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/130/2019/05/6th-7th-Grade-Levagood-Permission-Slip.pdf


 

  

 

 
 
  

 
DEARBORN VOLLEYBALLL 2019 

 
PRE-SEASON INFORMATION 

 

*FIRST DAY OF TRY-OUTS: WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 14
TH

, 2019 
 

FIRST DAY TRY-OUT TIMES:  
JV AND INCOMING FRESHMAN: 12:15PM-3:15PM 

 
*YOU MUST BRING A CURRENT (May 2019 or after) 

ATHLETIC PHYSICAL FORM TO THE FIRST DAY OF TRYOUTS 
TO BE ELIGIBLE.* 

 
THIS IS A REQUIREMENT FROM THE MHSAA!! 

FAILURE TO HAVE A COMPLETED CURRENT PHYSICAL FOR 
THE FIRST DAY OF TRYOUTS WILL SERIOUSLY IMPACT THE 

SELECTION PROCESS. 
 

All athletes entering grades 10-12 must have a 2.00 GPA to be 
eligible to try out for any sports team. 

 
COACH CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 
Freshman: COACH BORON  

boronl@dearbornschools.org  Phone (313) 550-4249 
 

JV:  COACH ALECIA 

  aleciabustamante@gmail.com  Phone (313) 820-3870 

mailto:boronl@dearbornschools.org
mailto:aleciabustamante@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Dearborn Schools Offering Free Lunch, Breakfast to All 
Students 

Dearborn Public Schools is now expanding it’s free 
lunch program to all students, regardless of family income.  The District was 

recently informed by the Michigan Department of Education (MDE) that it 
was eligible to offer free meals across the district based on criteria in the 

Community Eligibility Program (CEP) under the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture’s school meals program.  Free meals went into effect as of 

September 10, 2018. 
 

This is a very exciting time for our district to have the opportunity to serve 
all students free breakfast and lunch in our schools.  Just a reminder that 

there are still guidelines we have to follow with this program.  Please 
remember that that the first meal is free which at breakfast consists of milk, 
grain, fruit &/or vegetable.  Lunch is milk, grain, protein, fruit, vegetable.  If a 

student wants a second meal, it is not free.  It would be charged as a 
breakfast or lunch.  If a student only wants a milk, it is not free.  It is part of a 

meal. 
 

At Lunch: 
A student must take at least three components in the required serving sizes.  

One selection must be at least ½ cup from either the fruit or vegetable 
component. 

 

At Breakfast: 
A student must select at least three food items, one of which must be ½ cup 

of fruit. 
 

 



 

 



  





 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free 
help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation 

assistance. 

Arabic  .827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   هذه الإستمارة ولفهم لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلتؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. 

For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for 
translation/interpretation assistance. 

Arabic  827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلط.تؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شر.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Italian  Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori 
conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per 
la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. 
Albanian  Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. 
Për ndihmë lirë me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / 
interpretim ndihmë. 
 
Romanian  Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara 
nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 

 


